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ADDENDUM NO. 2 
to the 

 
Sally Ann Creek AOP Crossing #1  

Culvert Replacement  
 

Nez Perce Tribe – Dated: 2/13/2025 

 
 

 
This addendum dated February 13, 2025, is for all persons preparing bids for the above-
n a m e d  project and as such shall be made a part of Contract Documents. 
 
All changes, corrections, deletions, and/or additions to the initial bidding documents 
enumerated herein shall be included in the Bidders Proposal. In case of any conflict between 
the drawings, specifications, and this Addendum, this Addendum shall govern. 
 
The bidders shall acknowledge the receipt of this Addendum.   
 

 

 
As you are likely aware, President Trump issued Executive Orders on January 20, 2025, directing federal 
agencies to stop disbursements on certain grants. Some of our project partners have been advised by federal 
agencies of the following:  
 

Please note that all award actions and payments related to the Inflation Reduction Act (IRA) 
and Infrastructure Investment and Jobs Act (IIJA) funded awards continue to be paused. All 
awarded funding lines associated with IRA and IIJA funding continue to be on agency review 
status and recipients will not be able to draw down payments from those lines of funding.  
 

While we are diligently attempting to work alongside our partners and our federal granting agencies to 
determine the status of our grant funding, we have thus far been unable to confirm when or if security in our 
funding will resume. This situation is unprecedented in so far as agencies have signed agreements from the 
federal government that are not being fulfilled.  
 
Out of precaution, we are going to delay the proposal due date on the Sally Ann Creek AOP Crossing #1 by 
four weeks to monitor the status of our already secured federal grants. The revised proposal due date will be 
Tuesday, March 18 at 4:00 pm. We are hopeful we will get news that this pause on funding will be resolved 
during this time, and we are monitoring it very closely. You can expect another notice with direction by that 
date as well as we are committed to keeping you informed. We also encourage you to contact your 
representative and senators to express concern about the potential impact to your business and employees 
from this pause in funding disbursements. 
  


